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Books! 

Thank you to all of you who attended school 

to have a look at your child’s books.  I hope 

that it was long enough to have a browse 

through some of the work that has been 

going on so far this year.  We hope to offer 

this opportunity again in the summer term. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Open Afternoons 

Just a reminder that each class will be 

holding an open afternoon session in the next 

few weeks.  The dates of these are listed 

above and an email has been sent to you 

regarding these.  We look forward to seeing 

you.  

 

 

17th March 2017  

 This week has been National Science Week and the children have all been undertaking different 
experiments.  However, nothing could have prepared me for the noise that they created this afternoon during the 
Atomic Science Workshop & Show!  We were wowed by a variety of experiments that involved toilet paper, a leaf 
blower and a variety of coloured liquids!  A great way to end a very busy week!   

Next week we are holding some of our Open Afternoons.  Hopefully you can pop along to join us.  
    

Dates for the Diary 

Tuesday 21st March- Saturn Open Afternoon 2.30pm-3.30pm 

Wednesday 22nd March- Mercury Open Afternoon 2.30pm-3.30pm 

Thursday 23rd March- Neptune Open Afternoon 2.30pm-3.30pm 

Friday 24th March- Red Nose Day- Come to school in red! 

Monday 27th March- Life Education Bus in school 

Monday 27th March- Mars Open Afternoon 2.30pm-3.30pm 

Tuesday 28th March- Life Education Bus in school 

Tuesday 28th March- Venus Open afternoon 2.30pm-3.30pm 

Wednesday 29th March- Jupiter Open Afternoon 2.30pm-3.30pm 

Friday 31st March- Saturn Class Assembly 3pm 

Friday 31st March- School closes for Easter 

Wednesday 19th April- School re-opens for children 
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National Science Week 

This week is National Science Week and the 

children have been undertaking a variety of 

activities to run alongside this throughout 

the week.  Today we had a visit from Atomic 

Tom.  Tom shared some exciting experiments 

with the children, some of which involved 

creating a hover board!  The children had a 

fantastic time and hopefully learnt a little 

too! 

 

Vacancy 

We have a vacancy for a cook in your area. 

Cook required  

Term time only Mon-Fri 

22.5 hours per week @ £8.25 per hour  

 

Contact Davina for more information  

07765406685 

 

E-Safety 

Thank you to all of the children who created 

an E-Safety poster for the recent 

competition.  Congratulations to Hermione, 

Amy, Bethan, Gethin and William O who all 

received a prize for their entry. 

Life Education Bus 

This will be visiting school on Monday 27th & 

Tuesday 28th March.  Each year group will 

have a session in the bus along with a session 

for parents and carers to attend if you would 

like.  The Life Education Bus will be selling 

Wristbands for £1 on these two days if any 

of the children would like to buy one. 

 

Red Nose Day 

On Friday 24th March we are inviting children 

to come to school in red clothes in return for 

a £1 donation for this charity.  We have a 

small number of noses for sale, more details 

will follow from Mrs Morris shortly. 

Concert 

Thank you to Miss Simpson who gave up her 

evening recently so that our school choir 

could take part in the Concert at the Church.  

What a wonderful idea and opportunity for 

past and current pupils to showcase their 

talents.  Thank you for the invite. 

Lost Property 

We currently have something resembling a 

small mountain range developing!  If your 

child has ‘mislaid’ an item of school clothing 

then please encourage them to delve into the 

depths of the box in the foyer. 

 

 

 

 

Birthday Bellringers 

Kate, Charlie, Ted, Isabel, Finlay, Rosie, 

William, Connie 

Happy Birthday! 

 


